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Year 5 and 6 Secondary Science Experience 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have arranged for a group of selected Year 5 and 6 pupils to visit the Science department at Woodside 
High Secondary School on Monday 4th July. The pupils will gain insight into how Science is taught in 
secondary schools and will have the opportunity to use the facilities there. 
 
We will be walking to and from Woodside High. We will leave school at 09:30am and will aim to be back at 
11:30am, as such the children will eat their lunch at school as normal. Please ensure your child is wearing 
full school uniform (including black school shoes) and has a waterproof jacket. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Bracken 
School Science Leader 

 
  


